
Long COVID: What We Are Doing to Learn More 

At MDH 

MDH currently has funding under a two-year health equity grant from the Centers for Disease 

Control and Prevention (CDC) that will help us understand the impacts of long COVID on 

Minnesotans and communities disproportionately impacted by the COVID-19 pandemic. This 

emerging work is an extension of the pandemic response and recovery efforts. We may expand 

these efforts as more resources become available. 

The Long COVID program at MDH is supported by the CDC and the U.S. Department of Health 

and Human Services (HHS) as part of a two-year annual financial assistance award totaling 

$900,000, with 90% funded by CDC/HHS and $100,000 amount and 10% funded by the State 

of Minnesota. The contents are those of the author(s) and do not necessarily represent the 

official views of, nor an endorsement, by CDC/HHS, or the U.S. Government. 

Minnesota and beyond 

Many research efforts are underway to improve our understanding of COVID-19. Visit COVID-

19 Research Studies in Minnesota to read about clinical trials and other studies that are 

recruiting participants from Minnesota, including recruitment for the study of long COVID. Note: 

MDH is providing links to help people find opportunities to be involved in research studies that 

may apply to them. MDH is not involved in, nor endorses these research studies. 

 

https://www.health.state.mn.us/diseases/coronavirus/study.html
https://www.health.state.mn.us/diseases/coronavirus/study.html
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